COURT CLOSURE

NOTICE TO ALL LITIGANTS

DUE TO THE RECENT CORONAVIRUS PANDEMIC, BRUNSWICK TOWN COURT WILL
NOT BE IN REGULAR SESSION. ALL MATTERS HAVE BEEN ADJOURNED FOR A
FUTURE DATE. YOU WILL BE CONTACTED VIA MAIL WITH YOUR NEXT COURT
APPEARANCE.

OUR OFFICE HOURS WILL BE M-F FROM 8:00 A.M. UNTIL 12:00 P.M. UNTIL
MONDAY, JUNE 1, 2020 WHEN THE COURT REOPENS. COURT WILL RESUME ON
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 3, 2020 AT 5:00 P.M.

THESE DATES ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE BECAUSE OF THE FLUIDITY OF THE
SITUATION.

WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION IN THIS EFFORT TO PREVENT THE
SPREAD OF THE CORONAVIRUS TO OTHERS IN THE COMMUNITY.

TO CONTACT OUR OFFICE: 518-279-3461 Ext 113 or 119

OR EMAIL: towncourt@townofbrunswick.org



